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I am a KCMO resident submitting my support for Ordinance #220961. Protecting and
restoring our trees is a crucial piece of maintaining a healthy city. Increased tree coverage
reduces flooding, contributes to our fight against climate change, creates cleaner air for our
kids, and makes for a more beautiful city. Having protections in place to ensure development
does not ruin our tree coverage is key for making Kansas City a desirable city.

Hayden
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